From: Andrew Rutter < Andrew. Rutter@suffolk.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 January 2021 18:28

To: A47 Blofield to North Burlingham <A47BlofieldtoNorthBurlingham@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> Cc: Graham Gunby <graham.gunby@suffolk.gov.uk>; Laura Harrad <Laura.Harrad@suffolk.gov.uk> Subject: Suffolk County Council Response - NSIP: A47 B2NB - Adequacy of consultation request - DL

23:59 14.01.21

Dear Sir / Madam.

Thank you for consulting Suffolk County Council.

We have previously been consulted and have no further comments to make at this stage.

Please keep us informed of the progress of this NSIP.

Kind Regards,

Andy Rutter

Planning Officer

Planning Team Major Projects & Planning Suffolk County Council



The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use. Email monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content may be read.

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/